
Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

We are less than 2-weeks away from our annual Labor Day Picnic. Please
remember to RSVP, by August 25, 2023 (THIS FRIDAY), for the picnic so
we can ensure the Board brings up enough meat and supplies.

I encourage everyone to dig out their patriotic attire and come dressed from
head-to-toe in red, white and blue. There will be a prize for the person dressed
the most patriotic.

Below are the announcements for the Flag Raising Ceremony and the Labor
Day Picnic. The Board looks forward to seeing you there!!

DLA - REMINDER - Labor Day Picinic & Flag Raising Ceremony - PLEASE RSVP

Deer Lake Board <krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com>
Sun 8/20/2023 7:44 PM

To:glynt@hotmail.com <glynt@hotmail.com>





Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
DLA Secretary


